
 

 

 
November 8, 2021 
 
From the Office of M. Caitlin S. Anderson 
Liquor Control Division Director 
 
RE: Delivery Extension Approved for December 2021 Orders 
 
Due to the ongoing COVID-related shipping and supply chain issues and the end of the year 
holidays, the Department approves a delivery extension of all alcohol beverage products ordered 
in December 2021 through Wednesday, January 5, 2022.  This extension is granted to all 
Connecticut wholesalers.  
 
Please note that this approval pertains to extension of delivery only and not to the placing of 
orders.  All orders must still be placed by December 31, 2021.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this extension or any liquor-related matter, please call 860-
713-6210 and speak with a liquor control agent, or email us at dcp.liquorcontrol@ct.gov.  
 
 
The Department of Consumer Protection, through the State Liquor Control Commission, 
oversees all sales of liquor in the State of Connecticut.  450 Columbus Boulevard, Suite 901, 
Hartford, CT, 06103. Visit the  Liquor Control Division website www.ct.gov/dcp.  
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